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2009 was a quiet Year here in Vermont. There are a number of repairs that need 
to be done including roof repairs at the following Tower Sites: Okemo (near 
Ludlow), Bald (near Westmore), and Stratton (near Bondville). Cabin work needs 
to be done at Bald Mountain as well. 

The most exciting News is the proposed Restoration of the Stratton Mountain 
Tower in 2010 by the combined effort of the USFS and Green Mountain Club 
which will include Cabin Restoration and Wood Treading on the Tower itself. 

Thanks to Mark Haughwout and Kevin Williamson for input to this Report. 
 
Sincerely,  
Peter Hayes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


